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FireBeam warning lights to be discontinued

Due to steadily-declining market demand for halogen warning
lights, Federal Signal will be discontinuing the FireBeam halogen
warning light product line.

All “FB3MEF" beacon models, “FB3C" half dome cover models,
and the “UF7" mirror will no longer be available.

Timing
New orders for the discontinued models will no longer be accepted after February 29, 2012. Any new orders
received must be for shipment prior to March 31, 2012.

Recommended Alternative
For Internal Applications

Viper® S2
¢ Solaris® LED reflector technology
e Single or Dual light head models

e Cigarette lighter plug with on/off switch
¢ Snap-on flash guard for interior flash back protection

Model # Description 2012 List Price (US)
329000-X Single-head LED, Cigarette Lighter Plug, - Red, Blue OR Ambler LEDs $207.00
329000-XX Dual-head LED, Cigarette Lighter Plug, Red, Blue OR Ambler LED combinations $390.75

For External Applications

Firebolt Strobe Beacon

e Polycarbonate Magnetic Mount base
e Easily replaceable helical strobe tube
o Cigarette lighter plug with on/off switch

Model # Description 2012 List Price (US)
220208-XX Strobe Beacon, Magnetic mount, -02 (Amber); -03(Blue); -04(Red); -05(Clear); -06(Green) $91.75

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative, visit our website at www.fedsig.com
or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.
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